
From: Martinez, Beth H -FS
To: Wilkinson, Kathryn K -FS
Subject: Fwd: No Snowmobiles in Roadless Areas
Date: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 5:51:54 PM

Please see note below!

Beth

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Christian Bucknell <christianbucknell@gmail.com>
Date: October 10, 2018 at 12:14:17 PM PDT
To: bethmartinez@fs.fed.us
Subject: No Snowmobiles in Roadless Areas

I urge you to uphold the legal restriction of snowmobile use in Stanislaus national
forest. These areas are eligible for wilderness designation and should not be
opened up to motorized vehicles. 

Thank you,
Christian Bucknell
Oakland, CA
315.416.0217
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